
CELEBRATE 65 YEARS OF THE RIDGEWOOD BANDSHELL

For the first time since it was built in 1958, we are celebrating this 
ICONIC RIDGEWOOD LANDMARK 

 Monies raised during this Community Donation Drive will be put 
towards the 65th Anniversary Summer Concert Series, future events and 

our Kasschau Memorial Shell Scholarship Fund! 

We hope this campaign will ensure that the Summer Concert Series and 
the Scholarship will continue for many years to come! 

Go to kasschaumemorialshell.com for more information. Follow us on 
Group Spot, Facebook and Instagram to keep up with all concert 

announcements! Concerts will be from June 1 - Aug 10.

SEE YOU AT THE SHELL!

http://kasschaumemorialshell.com/

